Link to recorded COVID-19 update and vaccine information meeting now available

Friday, January 15, 2021

To view the recording of the Zoom community meeting COVID-19 update and vaccine information that took place Friday, Jan.15, <u>click here</u>.

Staff will comb though the submitted questions and try the get any of those that were unanswered by the Banner presenters answered. This is no guarantee that every question will be answered, but what is shared with us will be published in next week's *PebbleNews*.

Source: Traci Baker, Director, Community Activities and Communications